HB 779 -- Reciprocity of Marital and Family Therapists

Sponsor: Wasson

This bill changes the reciprocity provision regarding licensed
marital and family therapists to allow a person holding a
current, unsanctioned license from another state whose
requirements are substantially the same as Missouri's to apply
for a license with the State Committee on Marital and Family
Therapists within the Department of Insurance, Financial
Institutions, and Professional Registration without passing an
examination.



